
Click here to register or
follow the QR code

LOW INTENSITY SUPPORT
SERVICES PROGRAM (LISS)

VIRTUAL PARENT WEBINAR

Tuesday, May 14th,
6-7:30 pm

Liz Dauberman with Penn-Mar Human Services will be
providing information about DDA-funded Low Intensity
Support Services (LISS). Learn how LISS funding can
help improve quality of life and increase independence.
Become familiar with LISS eligibility criteria and the
application process. 

Kelly Gealy, MSB Transition Specialist, will also be
available to discuss the transition process and answer
your transition questions.

CONTACT US
410-444-5000 X1221

sharonp@mdschblind.org

Parent Transition Support Group

https://forms.gle/zG5pteeFWG3PEBUt6
https://forms.gle/zG5pteeFWG3PEBUt6

